
 
 
 
 
 

FLOOD UPDATE 
 
 

Following the public meeting held in Attleborough Monday night about flooding, 
Breckland Council will be delivering extra sandbags to the town.  
Breckland also have officers on site with Serco colleagues investigating blocked culverts 
(structures which carry water past obstacles) and their Building Control team are 
speaking with developers on Norwich Road.  
For general flood advice and information, including how to report flooding in your area, 
visit  www.breckland.gov.uk/emergency-planning/flooding 
 
Wednesday 2 November 3pm.  Attleborough continue to receive sandbags from Serco 
and Attleborough Grounds Staff are continuing to deliver sandbags to affected areas in 
our Town, a total of 260 have now been delivered + 240 from Serco. 
 
We ask that you consider others as we try to limit 8 sandbags per household to enable 
everyone affected to receive some.  We are ordering more and will distribute as soon 
as possible. The Town Hall has supplies available that have been donated and a 
quantity of carpet remnants, please telephone 01953 456194 for further information. 

 

We will post further updates as and when we receive them. 
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